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Minutes from the 19th IMU General Assembly 
 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
 
The minutes from the 19th IMU General Assembly, held over 3–4 July 2022, in Helsinki, 
Finland have now been uploaded to the GA webpage. 
 
The minutes have been approved by the IMU Executive Committee and the GA Delegates. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  

https://www.mathunion.org/organization/general-assembly

